
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 12 Geography Students 

Our Ref: 128360 

12 February 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 12 Urban Geography 

The Geography department is pleased to be able to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to participate in a visit to 
Hull. The provisional date of the visit is Thursday 2 April 2020. 

Your son/daughter’s visit is designed to fit into the Edexcel Geography curriculum they are following and will be an 
important part of developing the skills and knowledge required to achieve their best grade possible on their independent 
investigation.  The visit is a key part of completing the A Level course as a requirement of it is an individual coursework 
project based on the collection of primary fieldwork. During the visit students will complete a range of human fieldwork 
techniques to look at the different successes and issues regarding the regeneration and we will use this to compare to 
the Middlehaven regeneration project we visited earlier in the year. Students will need to bring a packed lunch for this 
visit and will also need to wear suitable clothing as we will be outside for the full day. 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many students as possible can 
take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, to be able to offer the visit, we are requesting a 
contribution of £8.50 per student.  If the level of contributions fails to cover the costs then the visit may be cancelled. 
Where this happens, all monies will be returned. Otherwise, all deposits are non-refundable. Students who are 

entitled to free school meals may arrange for a packed lunch to be provided for the visit (available upon request). 

If you would like your son/daughter to attend this visit then please complete the attached slip along with the medical form 
and return it to Mrs Allison by Thursday 12 March 2020. 

You can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk.  If you 
require any assistance in using this site or if you need your login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If 
you do not have access to the internet then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to 
arrange an alternative method of payment. 

All visit contributions must be received by Thursday 19 March 2020. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mary Allison 
Subject Leader for Geography 

 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 12 Urban Geography – Thursday 2 April 2020 

 

I wish _______________________________________________ (Student Name)  __________ (Form) to attend the 
urban Geography visit. 

Signed_________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  __________ (Date) 

Please return signed slip to Mrs Allison by Thursday 12 March 2020. 
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